Woodland Park Elementary



9025 158 Street, Surrey, BC V4N 2Y6 (604) 589 5957 www.surreyschools.ca/schools/woodlandpark

November 1, 2018

Staff Parking Lot Reminder

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Every year, as the weather gets worse, so does the congestion in our staff parking lot.

If you drive your child to school, please do not use the staff parking lot for routine drop off and pick up.

There are some users of the parking lot who need to be able to get in and out – the school bus driver, handicapped drivers, parents with special needs children or individual circumstances, the day care vans – these drivers are stuck in a traffic jam which is largely generated by drivers who have **no good reason** to be in the staff parking lot.

There is lots of parking along 90th Avenue and 158 Street to the south of the school. Consider parking and walking a short distance rather than cueing up in the staff parking lot.

Your assistance with this is most appreciated.